TOWN OF SUNDERLAND
NOTICE OF HEARING FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT

Sunderland Waste Management of PO Box 4900, Scottsdale AZ 85261-4900 has submitted an application
for a Conditional Use Permit for property located at 4561 Sunderland Hill Road in the Town of
Sunderland.

The proposed project is described as expansion of existing garage to accommodate two (2) additional
bays for truck maintenance. Current use is commercial/industrial garage to serve Casella Waste trucks.
No change in use is proposed.

The Town of Sunderland Planning Commission will hold a hearing on the application on June 26 2024,
at 6PM at the Sunderland Town Offices, 104 Mountainview Road Sunderland VT.

A copy of the application and additional information may be obtained at the Sunderland Town Offices.
Pursuant to 24 V.S.A 4464 (a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to
the right to take any subsequent appeal. Dated at Sunderland, Vermont this 11* of June 2024.

David Kiernan Zoning Administrator



